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Meeting #606 
 

CAPISTRANO BAY DISTRICT 

AGENDA REPORT 

October 28, 2014 

 

Manager’s Reports/Old Business 

ITEM J.4 

 
Progress Report – Fiber Optic Service for Beach Road 

 
At the May 17 meeting of the CBRA, Mike Powers of Greenfield Communications gave a 
presentation on fiber optic service for the community.  In June/July Greenfield mailed out an 
informative brochure to the community explaining their service and compared the cost with the 
competing services by COX and AT&T. 
 
To date there has been little communication to the District from interested homeowners.  With 
186 homes on Beach Road, District Management has heard formally from one property owner.  
There are likely other homeowners interested and willing but supporting phone calls or emails 
are not reaching the District office. 
 
In a recent field meeting with COX, on October 15th, regarding details of moving the District 
admin office the conversation with the construction planner turned to the topic of fiber optics.  
It turns out that COX is in the business of providing fiber optic service and the field planner 
offered to have a representative contact the District to discuss their program. 
 
The District received a follow up email from COX Construction Services on 10/23 confirming that 
the Construction Services Manager has been notified and will be contacting us shortly. 
 
It will be beneficial and advantageous to hear from a second service provider to get their 
opinion about fiber optic service. 

 


